From: Luke Seymour

To: Councillor Mumtaz Hussain; Councillor Ayoub Khan; Councillor Robert Alden; Councillor Gareth Moore;
Councillor Marcus Bernasconi; Councillor Sharon Thompson

Cc: Keith Bray; Trudi Maybury; Selena Ellis; Paul J Pritchett; Simon Freeman; Tejinder Lyall; Marc Orton; Lee
Dawson

Subject: Notification of Deployment of CCTV (Flytipping)

Date: 31 July 2023 14:58:24

Dear Councillors,

Please be advised that the WEU is in the process of deploying CCTV in your respective wards at
the following locations, as part of a pilot project funded by DEFRA in the use of Al camera
systems:
1. Yew Tree Road — Aston
2. Osborne Road / Station Road — Erdington
3. Colenso Road / Majuba Road (capacity also retained to deploy on Glencoe Rd) — North
Edgbaston

The installation of CCTV on Yew Tree Road, Aston should be completed by the end of today. The
CCTV in locations 2 and 3 are scheduled for completion by tomorrow.

The CCTV will be overt in nature and deployed under the Surveillance Commissioner’s CCTV
Code of Practice and will be in-situ for a duration of up to 3 months. Additionally, the CCTV
cameras are equipped with Al to detect when an item of waste has been deposited, which can
be linked with an alarm to disrupt the offender.

Kind regards,

Luke Seymour
Investigator

Street Scene Enforcement
PO 18159

Birmingham

B2 2YP

07548 713666
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